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October 26, 2022                                                                                                                        Ref No.R4-2022-10-007 

 

 
 

TO : CALABARZON and MIMAROPA Regional and Provincial Line Agencies  

and Local Government Units (LGU) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

Greetings from the Department of Information and Communications Technology Regions IV-A and IV-B! 

 

In line with the increasing threats in the cybersecurity landscape, the DICT Regions IV-A (CALABARZON) 

and IV-B (MIMAROPA) are determined to reinforce the digital security of our partner's critical information 

infrastructure. With this in consideration, we have designed a free specialized online webinar series on the 

“Foundations of Computer Emergency Response Team (CERT) Operations” to upskill the personnel of our 

partner organizations thus enabling them to serve as cybersecurity champions in their offices.  

 

The webinar series on “Foundations of Computer Emergency Response Team (CERT) Operations” is 

scheduled to discuss one module per week on the month of November with details as follows: 

 

Webinar Title Schedule 

Module 1: Cyber Threat Landscape November 09, 2022 at 8:00AM-12:00PM 

Module 2: Incident Management November 16, 2022 at 8:00AM-12:00PM 

Module 3: Vulnerability Management November 23, 2022 at 8:00AM-12:00PM 

Module 4: Cyber Threat Monitoring and Prevention November 29, 2022 at 8:00AM-12:00PM 

 

In this regard, we are extending our invitation to two (2) personnel from your office/LGU to join us in this 

endeavor. To maximize the training offering, may we request that the designated representatives have an IT 

background or working experience in the IT sector and can simultaneously serve as your office’s official 

Cybersecurity point persons with whom the DICT can get in touch for any future cyber-related trainings or 

concerns. The participants are requested to fill out the registration link on or before November 7, 2022 via 

https://bit.ly/R4CERTNovember. After registration, participants will receive a confirmation email containing 

the information about joining the Zoom meeting. 

 

Should there be a need for clarification or inquiry, please do not hesitate to contact us through our respective 

Cybersecurity Focals: 

 

Regional Office Project Focal Email address Contact Number 

DICT Region IV-A Engr. Raiza Joyce Mendoza raizajoyce.mendoza@dict.gov.ph 09159439678 

DICT Region IV-B Nicole Matib nicole.matib@dict.gov.ph 09454464776 

 

Thank you very much and we look forward to having you on this initiative. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

CHERYL C. ORTEGA 

Regional Director 

DICT Regions IV-A and IV-B 

https://bit.ly/R4CERTNovember
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